Church Eaton Primary School



GOOD

LUCK!

For your SATs

YEAR 6

DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 9th May

SATs Year 6

Tuesday 10th May

SATs Year 6

Wednesday 11th May

SATs Year 6

Gardening Club 3.30-4.30pm

Staff Meeting 3.30pm

LAC Vision & Planning Meeting 6.00pm

Thursday 12th May

SATs Year 6

Yoga Club 3.30-4.30pm

Friday 13th May

Multi Sports Club 3.30-4.30pm

Friday 6th May 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: Class 1 for their amazing behaviour during our school trip.

Class 2: Class 2 for their amazing behaviour during our school trip.

Class 3: Class 3 for their super writing.

Class 4: Leon for showing constant politeness and respect. Evelyn for incredibly progress in Maths.

School News:

Billionaire Boy - The whole school trip to Theatre

Severn in Shrewsbury was a huge success today. It was so nice to see how excited all the pupils were to go on a school trip. The show was brilliant and very funny. Many thanks to Ms. Mills for organising this event and to FACES for paying towards the trip. Thanks also to all the volunteers who supported with the trip—we hope you all enjoyed it.

Year 6 SATs - We would like to wish all our year 6 pupils good luck in their SATs next week. They have all been working very hard towards these tests. Please keep calm and we are sure you will do your best.

No Trainers - It has been noted that some pupils are coming to school in trainers. Please ensure that pupils wear school shoes when they are wearing school uniform. Trainers are only acceptable on PE days.

End of Term - Please note that there has been a change to the end of term date. Due to the celebrations for the Queen's Jubilee, schools in Staffordshire will now have an extra holiday on Thursday 21st July, school will now close on Wednesday 20th July for the summer holidays.

ParentPay - Please log into ParentPay on a regular basis and pay all outstanding balances. If you have got any queries about charges please contact the school office to get these resolved.

After School Club - Thursday is Yoga Club in school for all ages from 3.30-4.30 and on Friday there is Multi Sports Club for Class 3 & 4. Please sign up and pay on ParentPay. Gardening Club is on Wednesday and is charged weekly on ParentPay.

5. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 97.9%

Class 3 — 91.2% Class

Class 4 - 97.8%

Class 2 — 96.6%

Whole School - 95.4%



Church Eaton Primary School

High Street Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

Wow! The children were a credit to you and our school. They loved the play and enjoyed the Bumfresh loo roll jokes. The flying helicopter was a huge hit with all of the children.

Any queries or questions don't hesitate to contact me via dojo or email.

Next week we will continuing our project of the Big Wide World. We will continue to look at atlases and globes and enjoying finding out where we have been on holiday! In Maths we will be looking at calculations.

Class 2 news

Wow! What a week! Class 2 have worked really hard, even though they have been so excited for our school trip.

Thank you to F@CES for organising and paying for the coaches. The children behaved beautifully and really enjoyed the experience.

Please feel free to dojo me with any questions or queries. Enjoy your weekend.







Class 3 News

Class 3 has had a very busy week. In Maths we have been focusing on time. We have learnt to tell the time to the nearest minute, read analogue and digital clocks as well as use 24 hour clock. In English the children have continued studying The Leopard in the Golden Cage. They have written some very detailed letters pretending to be Joe the main character who has travelled back to Roman Britain. In History we have located Italy and the Capital City of Rome. We have also used a time line to identify when the Roman Empire existed. To end the week the children visited Theatre Severn in Shrewsbury to watch Billionaire Boy. They had a wonderful time watching the show. The children took part in a question and answer session with the actors after the show. I was amazed at the range of questions that the children asked. We look forward to another busy week.

Class 4 News

Another wonderful week has been had by all in Class 4 and Year 6 have all been preparing brilliantly for their SATs.

We have continued with our new topic *Ground-breaking Greeks*. This week, we have learnt all about *Greek* vases, and have even started to design our own vase ready to make out of clay next week.

Next week brings Year 6 SATs. They have all prepped fantastically, I am amazingly proud of all of them and they have done themselves proud too.

Year 6—wow! The work you have put in so far is amazing! Please do not worry about next week, be yourself, try your best and that is all we would ever expect of you. We are already so proud!

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.

